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Good Afternoon, Everyone.  

Once again, on the behalf of the Nevada Association for Behavior Analysis Board and our Public Policy 

Committee, thank you to the state ABA board for providing this time to speak regarding NABA’s actions 

with respect to state legislative items. For those that do not know me, my name is Wade Brown, and I’m 

the current President-Elect of NABA. 

At this time, we currently do not have many updates as it concerns behavior analysts in the state of 

Nevada. We continue to look closely at the current legislation and have made plans to reach out to 

industry advocates to explore potential avenues for action to correct some of the issues we discussed at 

the meeting last month. We remain committed to discussing with the board action items as they 

develop, and we hope to have more updates in January. 

The Public Policy Committee would like to congratulate the board on the recently launched online 

platform, and we look forward to hearing more about this service in the coming years. We also would 

like to express NABA’s willingness to recruit for volunteers to help process licensure applications or 

renewals, as I’m sure our membership base would be eager to assist the state if opportunities were 

made available.  

At this time, we can take any questions that the board has, but before that, I’d like to once again thank 

the board for their time and continued collaboration on this endeavor.  

 


